

September 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

We are pleased to announce that the school photographer Colorphoto will be in school on **Thursday 28th September**. This year, photographs will be taken of individual children and also a family photograph with siblings at St Marys.

You will have the option to have a family photo involving non St Marys siblings (ie pre school and SWR etc), children will need to arrive for this family photograph ready for 8.30 start.

If you <u>do not</u> require you child/childrens photograph to be taken, please complete the reply slip below and return it to school by the end of the day, Tuesday **26th September.** If we do not receive a reply slip from you, your child will have their photograph taken.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J. Woolley [Headteacher]

Only to be sent back if you DONOT wish your childs photo to be taken

PHOTOGRAPHS

I/We do not wish for my chil	ld/children to have their	photograph taken on Thursday 29	9 th
September:			

Name of child:	Class	/yr
Name of child:	Class	/yr
Name of child:	Class	/yr
Name of child:	Class	/yr
Signature:	(Parent/Carer) date	

